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NOV 1 & 2013

CERTIFIED MAIL
(Return Receipt Requested)

Dana Ralston, President

Pacificorp Huntington Power Plant
1407 W North Temple, Suite 320
Salt Lake City, UT 84116

Dear Ms. Ralston:
Subject: UPDES Permit UT(0025607, Pacificorp Huntington Power Plant
This letter is to inform you that the public comment period for UPDES Permit No. UT0025607 has been

extended until December 2, 2013. This information will also be made available on-line at
http://www.waterquality.utah.gov/PublicNotices/index.htm.

If you have any questions with regards to this matter, please contact Lonnie Shull at (801) 536-4394 or

Ishull@utah.gov .

Sincerely,

Sah

Jeff Studenka, Manager
UPDES IES Section

JS;:LS:evimc

Enclosures (3): 1. Newspaper Letter Requesting Publication, (DWQ-2013-007783)
2. Newspaper Letter Requesting Publication, (DWQ-2013-007784)
3. Public Notice Extension, (DWQ-2013-007785)

cct Amy Clark, EPA Region VIII (w/ encl)
Darcy Guymon, Environmental Engineer Huntington Power (w/o encl)
Brady Bradford, Southeastern Utah District Health Department (w/o encl)
Dave Ariotti, District Engineer
Greg Sheehan, Utah Division of Wildlife Resources (w/o encl)
Chris Cline, U.S. Fish & Wildlife Services (w/o encl)
Jason Gibson, Chief, Utah Regulatory Office, U.S. Corps Of Engineers (w/o encl)
Matthew Seddon, State Historic Preservation Office (w/o encl)
Rob Dubuc, Western Resource Advocates, (w/o encl)
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